Mental Health Registry — Needed to connect consumers with providers by location or

specialty. Currently exists for addiction providers but not mental health. Will be developed and
maintained by DHS. Also provides an opportunity for the state to connect directly with providers in
situations like COVID-19 where telehealth capacity needs to increase rapidly or identification of need for
funding like CARES.

Bed Management System — Will improve coordination of residential and inpatient behavioral health
beds across the state. Reducing unnecessary trips reported by law enforcement across the state and
will provide a clear picture of the state’s needs for behavioral health beds. This includes youth and adult
service providers.



